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Caldwell & Walsh promotes Fairchild to project manager
September 18, 2020 - Connecticut

George Fairchild

Newtown, CT Caldwell & Walsh has promoted George Fairchild to project manager effective
immediately. Fairchild has been with Caldwell & Walsh since 2014 and worked as a superintendent
on a variety of successful projects.

Stephen Giametta, vice president of the office, worked closely with Fairchild and saw first-hand his
development and progression over the years. “George’s instinct in the field, his ability to eliminate
obstacles, his ‘can-do’ attitude and overall people skills are going to prove to be a strong basis for
our shared continued success at Caldwell & Walsh.”

“A key to our shared success is the recognition of talent within our organization and earning trust
through performance from our clients. We know George will continue to be an integral part of our
organization” said Mike Ferrone, president of Caldwell & Walsh.

Caldwell & Walsh has provided client-focused construction solutions for over 4 decades with a
concentration on Healthcare, Higher Education and Life Sciences serving the Northeast region. For
more information visit www.caldwellandwalsh.com

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



